
 
 
December 7, 2016 
 
To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division 

From: Pete Sadler, Chair  
 Committee on Undergraduate Admissions 
 
Re: Proposed Change to GSOE Bylaw E4.3 & E4.4  
 
The Committee on Undergraduate Admissions reviewed the proposed change to Graduate School of 
Education’s Bylaws E4.3 & E4.4 at their December 7, 2016 meeting.  The Committee commented that 
the proposal does not have any impact on undergraduate admissions and is outside of the purview of 
the Committee. 


